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BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

By Email: educ.minister@gov.bc.ca  

 

 

September 5th, 2023 

 

 

The Honourable Rachna Singh 

Minister of Education and Child Care 

PO Box 9045, Stn Prov Gov  

Victoria, BC V8W 9H1 

 

 

Re: 2023 Aboriginal Program Surplus 

 

 

Dear Minister Rachna Singh, 

 

 

In accordance with Section 106.4 (1), the Conseil scolaire francophone formally requests approval 

to under spend the aboriginal targeted grant for 2022-2023 in the amount of  $18,422 and carry 

this amount forward to fiscal year 2023-2024. The amount of  $735,300 will be added to the 2023-

2024 targeted aboriginal grant, bringing the total for the 2024 preliminary targeted grant to 

$753,722. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 
Marie-Pierre Lavoie 

Chair 

Board of Trustees 

 

 

Cc:   Pascale Bernier, Superintendent  

        Fariba Daragahi, Acting Secretary-Treasurer 

        Bonnie Antoine, District Principal of Reconciliation and Indigenous Education 
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